1967, Feb. 1k

Mr. Richard S. Cowan, Director,
Museum of Natural History,
Smithsonian Institution,

Wa.Shi n“ton. Dy Ca

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of Jan. 26th stating you had
cancelled the accession of the small specimen of the Tishomingo,
Oklahoma, meteorite.

You may consider it is on formal loan as requested in
your final paragraph, as I know Dr. Henderson is quite anxious
for it to be in this status and I am happy to oblige hium.

Yours siacerely,



